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Supply Chain Dive - “New Joint-employer Rule
Could End Contractor Confusion.”
September 13, 2018 Chicago

Marlén Cortez Morris of the Chicago office was quoted regarding the new
joint-employer standard on Sept. 13 in a Supply Chain Dive article, “New
joint-employer rule could end contractor confusion.”
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